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Ongar Place  

Nursery News 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey, 01932 842785 

 

22nd September 2023 
 

 
Nursery Activities and Play 

The weather has really turned this week 

and we had a great time making kites to 

fly in the windy weather. We did not 

enjoy the heavy rain on Wednesday as 

much but have still managed to find lots 

of opportunities to play outside.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 
Our book focus next week is ‘The Best 

Me!’ It is a book about looking after 

ourselves and keeping healthy. 

 

 

 

Information for Families 
 

If your child is due to start school in 

September 2024, we will be offering tours 

for parents and children on the following 

dates: 

 

Thursday 12th October at 9.15 and 11.00 

 

Tuesday 7th November at 9.15 and 11.00 

 

Wednesday 10th January at 9.15  

 

Contact the school office if you would like 

to book a place. 

 

Top Tip 
We play outside throughout the year. 

So, if rain is forecast, please send 

your child to Nursery with a waterproof 

jacket. 

 


